
Transport for NSW
Award survey reminder

In December 2016, members were sent a bulletin as part of the PSA TfNSW Award consultation 
process.  

Members are reminded the survey closes today, Wednesday 11 January 2017. 

Click HERE to fill out the survey. Your details will remain confidential.
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/G8NNYTM)

Click HERE for the previous bulletin. 
(http://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2016/12/Transport-for-NSW-Award-bulletin-and-survey-December-2016.pdf)

Award feedback meetings TfNSW 

Meetings have been scheduled at TfNSW sites listed below, notices will be sent closer to the dates.

Lee Street 		   7 February 
Burwood 		  15 February 
TMC		   	 22 February 

Members at other TfNSW sites wishing to hold meetings at their workplace can contact PSA 
Organiser Sharon Richards at srichards@psa.asn.au using the subject line TfNSW AWARD 
FEEDBACK MEETINGS.
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